
From: KUMAR, Haresh [mailto:kumarha@who.int]  

Sent: Sunday, July 19, 2020 9:36 PM 
To: Imran Ali 

Cc: ZAIDI, Wajeeha; MEMON, Junaid Gul; Tahira ucpo 
Subject: Recommendation for Warning issuance Ms Tahira UCPO UC 2 Ittehad Town for Negligent 

behaviour 

 
Dear Imran, 

  

Hope you fine in Good health 

Ms Tahira UCPO UC 2 Ittehad Town which had developed COVID-19 symptoms on 1st July 2020 for which 
I had asked to isolate for 14 days with test which positive on 2nd July 2020 and she have to retest at 14th 
Day with contact testing for which I had also facilitated for free testing but unfortunately she had not 
followed for contact testing even she had not done retest on 14th day even she had not updated heath 
status regularly for which I had called but she had not responded even not attended my call since 3 days 
even not joined duty where he replied he had broken mobile screen so from my side she remained 
absent since 16th July along with disobedience so recommended for warning letter from your side 
officially.  

 

Regards 

Dr Haresh Khiani 

PEO WHO Baldia 

 


